Kristy Rusher

Sent: Tuesday, 3 October 2017 2:09 p.m.

To: 'Craig'

Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 622713

Hi Craig,

The Dunedin City Council euthanises by injection administered by a vet. This is our only method of euthanisation.

Regards, Kristy Rusher Manager Civic and Legal, Corporate Services Dunedin City Council/Kaunihera-a-rohe o Otepoti

Need legal advice? Go to LawVu Legal Advice Request Form

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594

Email: kristy.rusher@dcc.govt.nz









Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Craig [mailto:craig@pawjustice.co.nz] Sent: Tuesday, 3 October 2017 11:28 a.m.

To: Official Information

Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 622713

Craig has submitted a LGOIMA request - 622713.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:

Dear Sirs, Dunedin City Council I am seeking information relating to the animalmanagement activities of the Council under the Local Government OfficialInformation and Meetings Act 1987. Can you please supply the following? 1. Can you please confirm your method of euthanizingdogs that are held at your pound? Kind regards Craig

File attachment

No file uploaded

Name Craig Dunn

Email address craig@pawjustice.co.nz

Mailing address craig@pawjustice.co.nz

Contact phone number